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Montana State Parks
4600 Giant Springs Road
Great Falls, MT., 59405

December 16,2019

To: City of Great Falls Commission

Subject: Resolution 10326

Dear City Commissioners,

Montana State Parks would like to encourage you to pass Resolution 10326. We are in support of
the effort underway by the Big Sky Country National Heritage Area (BSCNHA) to seek funding
through the Great Falls Development Authority to the Montana Department of Commerce Big
Sky Trust Fund Grant program. V/ith approval of this grant the BSCNHA will be able to
continue with the critical planning component essential to the operation and future of this
important effort.

Thanks for your consideration.

John F. Taillie

ç3,,;fl'-
State Parks

Region 4 Park Manager



From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Craig Raymond
Subject: FW: Resolution 10326
Date: Monday, December 16, 2019 10:30:00 AM

One more, fyi.
 
Lisa
 

From: Lisa C. Kunz 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 4:24 PM
To: Darcy Dea <ddea@greatfallsmt.net>; Bill Bronson <bbronson@greatfallsmt.net>; Bob Kelly
<bkelly@greatfallsmt.net>; Mary Sheehy Moe <msheehymoe@greatfallsmt.net>; Owen Robinson
<orobinson@greatfallsmt.net>; Tracy Houck <thouck@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: FW: Resolution 10326
 
See comments below pertaining to consideration of Item 15 on the December 17th agenda.
 
Best,
 
 

Lisa
City Clerk/Records Manager
406.455.8451
 

From: Lisa C. Kunz 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 4:22 PM
To: 'Murry Moore' <Murry.Moore@stockmens.net>
Subject: RE: Resolution 10326
 
Good Afternoon Mayor –
 
Thank you for your comments on this agenda item that will be considered by the City Commission on

December 17th.  Your comments will be shared with the City Commission.
 
 

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager
City of Great Falls
P.O. Box 5021
Great Falls, MT  59403
406.455.8451
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From: Murry Moore <Murry.Moore@stockmens.net> 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 4:17 PM
To: lkunz@greatfallsmt.net.
Subject: Resolution 10326
 
Dear Commission members.
I, Murry Moore Mayor of the Town of Cascade, ask that you support Resolution 10326.  As a member of
Big Sky Country National Heritage Area I feel the passage of this resolution will help our Heritage Area
group complete an integral part of its planning efforts for the Heritage Area. The local NHA group has
been working diligently on this project for 4 years now and your help will be appricated.

 
.
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December 16, 2019 

Montana Department of Commerce 

re: Big Sky Trust Fund Planning Grant 

 
I am writing on behalf of River’s Edge Trail Foundation to express our support for the grant 

application being submitted by Big Sky Country National Heritage Area and Great Falls Development 

Authority for funding the process of developing a plan for management of the only National Heritage 

Area in Montana once it has been approved by congress.  

Rivers Edge Trail Foundation is actively working to add to and protect citizen access to the 

historic Missouri riverfront as well as promoting preservation and appreciation of the rich 

national history that is present throughout Cascade County. We commend and support the 

ongoing efforts of those working toward a Big Sky Country National Heritage Area. 

Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Pollington 

President, Board of Directors 

Rivers Edge Trail Foundation 








